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I strongly urge you to deny the WIPP permit renewal. I basically do not trust the US Department of
Energy. Originally, WIPP was supposed to be open for a short period, but the DOE broke that
promise and it has been now used for decades. The DOE has also changed the mission of WIPP,
from storing legacy wastes and now they want to store plutonium wastes, present and future. This is
a huge concern, because it then gives a green light for more plutonium production and more
plutonium pits and more plutonium bombs. The US Department of Energy should be working on
developing clean energy and move away from promoting nuclear energy which results in more
radioactive wastes. For the sake of our children and our children's future, please deny the permit
renewal. Thank you


